
Redwood County Housing Study

Project Overview
Redwood County is a vibrant and growing community, attracting new residents and businesses each year. As we 
look at that trend continuing well into the future, it is an ideal time to address housing needs. Our commitment 
to community, health and wellness, and to economic vitality, includes offering a variety of housing choices and 
ensuring we are attracting development that meets those needs for our 15 countywide cities, 25 townships and the 
Lower Sioux Indian Community (LSIC).  

The Redwood County Economic Development Authority (EDA) has partnered with the professionals at Bolton & 
Menk for a comprehensive study to access housing needs based on an analysis of demographics, market demand, 
and public input. At the conclusion of the study, we will have a clear understanding of housing needs, along with a 
set of recommendations on how best to meet those needs. 

Project Timeline

Get Involved!
We want to hear from you! Your experience and perspective are an important part of shaping the future of 
housing and development in the region. 
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Project Website
Scan the QR code or go to https://arcg.is/f8jHz to learn more.
This project is made possible, in part, by funding from the West Central Association of Realtors.

Take our survey!
Visit the project website 
to share your thoughts.
Open through March 31.

Save the Date
Watch for details on 
future open houses:
July 16: 5:30-7 p.m.
July 17: 12-1 p.m. (virtual)

Email Updates
Sign up for Redwood 
County EDA newsletter for 
the latest on this project.

https://arcg.is/f8jHz

